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Date: 27 May 2025

TO WHOMSOEVER IT MAY CONCERN

This is to certify that Parag Bagga, Person no. 3152925 is a confirmed employee of Nagarro Software Pvt. Ltd. since
14 October 2019. The employee is currently working with us as Staff Engineer.

The employee would like to travel to Singapore from 26 June 2025 until 06 July 2025 for tourism purpose. We have
no objection to the travel and have approved their leaves for the above-mentioned period.

This certificate is issued as per the specific request made by Parag Bagga.

Kind regards,

Shruti Tandon
Managing Director, People Enablement
Nagarro

hr@nagarro.com
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